
Man  due  in  court  following
Princes Street attack

A 29-year-old man has been arrested and charged in connection
with a serious assault on Princes Street.

The incident took place around 12.10am on Friday 29 January,
when a now 21-year-old man sustained a serious facial injury.

Officers have extended their sincere thanks to the public for
their assistance with the CCTV appeal.

The accused man  is due to appear at Edinburgh Sheriff court
on Thursday 14 April.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2016/04/man-due-in-court-following-princes-street-attack/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2016/04/man-due-in-court-following-princes-street-attack/

